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Transfer Stations to Re-open – Rural Residents Only 
 

Council has received updated advice this-morning from the Environment Protection 
Agency (EPA) that allows for the re-opening of all Waste Transfer Stations within the 

Tenterfield Shire. 
 

From today all transfer stations will re-open only for “Rural residents” without kerb-
side collection, to dispose of “domestic house-hold” waste. 
 

Transfer Stations will open today, following normal schedules, specific times are 
available from Council’s website https://www.tenterfield.nsw.gov.au/services/waste-

recycling/transfer-stations. 
 
Should residents present with “non-domestic house-hold waste” EPA directions are 

clear, and the waste will not be accepted. 
 

All normal kerbside garbage and recycling collection services will continue as normal 
as well as Industrial bin collections. Please continue to place your bins out for 
collection before your nominated collection day. 

 
Individuals must use their own discretion to leave their residence in light of the strict 
“lock down” rules currently in place. 

 
For further information regarding the current Public Health Orders please go to 
 www.health.nsw.gov.au/infectious/covid-19 
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